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Saturday 

August 18, 2012 

10:00 a.m. 

 

The meeting was called back to order by the Committee Chairman  John Patcle. Present, in 

addition to Patcle was Bob Keeney, Vince Loeffelholz, Pat Schroeder, Grant Loy, Roger 

Guthrie, Betsy Olson, Bev Doll and Amy Olson. 

 

Carnival was up again over last year. Jack Johnson reported a quiet night but had a few 

complaints that there was not enough handicap parking.  Steve Braun said everything is going 

well.  We had a missing child but she was found quickly. Betsy Olson reported on judging, there 

was a disagreement with the sheep people but it seemed better this morning.  The exhibits are 

going well and Cloverbud and Exploring judging is today.   Entertainment last night was the 

Country Tradition Band.  Conclusion was that they would be a better band for the afternoon than 

evening.  Discussion on raising the price on pit passes from $10.00 to $15.00.  Also it was 

discussed on how to let people return without having to pay again.  No final decision was made 

on this.  The Kindishi Pedal Pull races was a big success with 68 contestants. Contract was 

signed with Calkins Midways for one more year.  Recess  til Sunday at 10:00 am. 

 

Recess until Sunday, August 19 at 10:00 a.m. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Vince Loeffelholz 

Secretary 

 

Amy Olson 

Grant County Fair Manager 

 


